
GET YOUR  

HEGGAN LIBRARY 
CARD NOW! 

Please complete the application (link below) and email it to our Circulation           
Supervisor directly at circulation@hegganlibrary.org. 

After completing the application process, we will need to  
verify your information and schedule an appointment to  

pick up your new library card.  

 

 

Please note: any minors under the age of  18 receiving a library card will need to 
be present for the card at pickup time.   

*All temporary library cards will expire on September 30, 2020. 

http://www.hegganlibrary.org/FAQ/GetLibraryCard.PDF

